St. Patrick Catholic School

3889 Wilton Rd., Harrowsmith, Ontario K0H 1V0

Tel: 1 (613) 372.2251 Fax: 1 (613) 372.2726

flhpstph@alcdsb.on.ca www.alcdsb.on.ca/school/stph



Lenten Food Drive

March 6, 2024

Dear parents/guardians,

Following the March Break and during the two weeks until Easter, St. Pats will be hosting a Lenten Food Drive. This year, we will be collecting non-perishable food items as well as hygiene items for our local food bank. For families who wish to make a cash donation to the food bank instead of bringing in food or hygiene items to the school, you are also able to do that through School CashOnline (the same place you pay for class trips, hot lunch, milk, etc.). All donations will be placed in our front foyer again this year.

Many thanks for your continued support.

Mr. C. Minutillo Principal

Mr. C. Wells Vice-principal